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This bill does not make sense.  Adding an additional tax on beverages will impact 

consumers and our currently functional bottle bill.  Many folks rely on bottle drop to 

support themselves or to raise funds for non-profits.  My church collects cans and 

bottles to provide much needed funding to NEFP.  Please look deeper for funding 

wildfire mitigation as this bill does not ‘fit the bill’.   Thank you! 


